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Dear Committee member,

I’'m writing in response to news about the Abortion bills.

| would like to ask the committee to reject/oppose both bills as in my opinion this is
inhuman and denies babies (of full term) the right to life.

Surely if a woman chooses or is allowed to do this, that baby is denied the life it could have
perhaps with someone wanting to adopt and give it a life where it would feel wanted.
Please consider and reject the Abortion bills.

Thankyou,

Janet McCallum





